
 RECYCLING STYROFOAM and PACKING PEANUTS 
Residents can recycle EPS (Expanded Poly Styrene) at the Recycle 

Shed!  Bring your clean (no labels, writing or tape) EPS to the Recycle Shed on 
the first Friday of the month, unless it’s a legal holiday, then it’s the second 
Friday between the hours of 9am-12pm at the DPW yard on Dey Road.  Take-
out food trays, coffee cups and meat trays are not accepted.  

Let’s do our part to keep this non-biodegradable stuff out of the landfill.  It is recycled into 
crown moulding and picture frames.  

Recycling those Styrofoam packing peanuts that come inside some of your delivery 
packages is a great way to reduce and reuse them.  Bag or box them and 
bring clean Styrofoam packing peanuts to any Mail Pak Store or UPS Mail-
Store.  To find the nearest store location click: https://www.pakmail.com/ or 
https://www.theupsstore.com/tools/find-a-store.  

In addition to take-out food trays, coffee cups, and meat trays, packing 
peanuts are not accepted at the Recycle Shed. 
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